FEDERAL WORKS AGENCY
L)L Park Avenue
New York 17, New York

OFFICE OF REGIONAL DIRECTOR April 12’ 1944 IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO

PERSONNEL:JS:bb

Mr, Nathan Spero
2300 Pine Street
Philadelphia 3, Pa.

Dear lMr, Spero:

Due to the liquidation of the National Research
Project in Philadelphia, it is necessary to inform you
that your termination from this Agency will become
effective May 12, 1944 plus sccrued annual leave.

If you are interested in securing other Federal
Employment, I suggest that you complete the enclosed
"Applications for Federal Employment" and forward one
copy to the Civil Service Commission, Customs House
Building, Philadelphia, Pa., and one copy to this
office for transmittal to our Central Office in order
that every possible assistance may be given you in
securing other Federal Employment.

I would like to take this opportunity to express
to you my eppreciation for the fine loyalty and
devotion which you have given the Federal Works Agency
and wish you success in your future undertakings.

Sincerely yours,

ohn M, Galég'?é‘xﬁ("

Regional Director
Region No, 1

Enclosures



